
 

 

September 26, 2018 
Student # 100138362 

 
Dear Roshan Bangaru, 
 
Thank you for your application to the North American Business Management Applied (NABU Applied) 
program at Capilano University.  
 

As student success is very important at Capilano University, preference is being given to students with a 
minimum GPA of 2.00 with preference given to students with a 2.50 or higher. We thank you for your 
interest, however will not be accepting your application into the program at this time due to following 
reason(s): 
 

What you can do - next Step 

  
Please contact the Center for International Experience (CIE) at inted@capilanou.ca for your next step. 
We strongly encourage you to re‐apply for a future intake. 
 

We appreciate your interest in NABU Applied program and thank you for your application. If you have 
any questions, please contact our Graduate Programs Team, at busgrad@capilanou.ca or 604.990.7803. 
 
Yours truly,  

 
 
Robin Furby, BA, MSc., 
Vice Chair, Graduate Programs 
Capilano University, School of Business 

☒ though you have met our admission requirement, due to the limited seating in the program 
with high volume applications, preference is being given to students with a 2.5 GPA or higher.   

☐ Did not achieve a GPA(CGPA) of 2.0 or higher 
☐ Did not achieve a minimum score of 6.0 in writing on the IELTS test. 
☐ Did not achieve an overall score of 6.0 or better and no one score less than 5.5 o the IELTS test 
 

☒   Take additional University courses to improve GPA (CGPA) 
☐   Apply to the EAP program at Capilano University  
☐   Apply to an English school to improve IELTS score 
☒   Apply to next term 2019 September  
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